From: Dave Gelsleichter <davegels@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 11:34 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Wa state public retired employees Plan 1 Cola

CAUTION:External email.

Please Support and pass a permanent Cola for plan 1 employees...
This is the right thing to do..

Please support this

Thank you

David Gelsleichter

davegels@yahoo.com

360.620.4357

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.




